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Petra Rangel

From: Kevin Weaver <kevin@weaverrifle.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 4:38 PM

To: Ryan Howser; PCD Hearings

Subject: Filing Number: SKP237

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Regarding this filing; Judge Orr, Curtis Road, Falcon Highway and Highway 24 all need to be enlarged to 4 

lanes with turn lanes.  Stop lights should be installed at  Curtis Road and Falcon Highway along with 

Curtis Road and Judge Orr.  All of the above listed roads are used in high numbers with many accidents 

and deaths occurring.  Adding to the population out here without addressing this issue would 

be irresponsible in our opinion.   

 

 

--  

Jeannette & Kevin Weaver 

16850 Sagecreek Rd. 

Peyton, CO 80831 

 You don't often get email from kevin@weaverrifle.com. Learn why this is important   


